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A cap on the budget impacts students and resources. In schools there just aren't 

enough resources to go around, which results in student needs that are 

underreported and under identified. This results in Student IEPs not being honored, 

and academic services being supplied only after staffing students with behavior 

concerns. This is because behavior concerns are a safety threat to all students. This 

bill would allow more appropriate funding to reach students who are in general under-

served and overlooked. 


